
28. MERIVALE CYCLE ROUTE 
 
 The Committee considered a report from Brent Ferigo, Cycle Planner, City Streets Unit, on the 

possible purchase of a property which could allow for completion of the last link in the Merivale cycle 
route.   

 
 The location and history of the cycle route and the current progress was detailed in the report together 

with details relating to the possible purchase of a property at 46 Leinster Road which was being offered 
for sale and could perhaps be used in a land exchange with the Ministry of Education in respect to 
Elmwood School to allow completion of a cycleway route. 

 
 The Committee decided after discussion that staff continue to steadily progress developing options to 

achieve a public cycleway linkage from Leinster Road to Aikmans Road for completion of the Merivale 
cycleway route and report back to the Council in due course. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


